
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
C-Block, Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

 
CIRCULAR - WINTER CARNIVAL 2018 

 
Circular No.VBS/CIR/2018/40                                                                                           Date : 19.12.2018  

 
Dear Parent(s) 
Greetings! 
 

Vidya Bharati School is going to celebrate Winter Carnival 2018 on 22 & 23 December 2018 from 
5:00 pm onwards on both the days. The Annual Function “Manthan-2018” will be organised on 
Sunday 23 December 2018 in the school premises. You all are requested to be seated by 5.00 p.m. 
and put your phones on silent mode so that you all can enjoy the mesmerizing energetic 
performance of our tiny tots with zeal and fervour. 
 
The school will remain closed for Non-Participants on 21 December 2018. School Timings for 
Participants on 21 December 2018 would be 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm. Reporting Time for Participants 
on 23 December 2018 would be 01:00 pm.   
 
Important points related to the schedule of the Annual Day - 23 December 2018 are:-   
• School timings for the PARTICIPANTS will be 1.00 p.m. Buses will ply accordingly. 
• Participants will have to come in their costumes with light make-up (foundation on face and 

neck) and if there is any minor alteration in the costume, the parents are requested alter it at 
home.  

• Label all the belongings of your ward (like lunch, bottle, shoes, jackets etc). 
• Send Lunch and water bottle. Light Refreshment will be provided by the school. 
• Parents are requested to make children wear front open jackets and comfortable shoes which 

they can take off easily while going on the stage for their performance. Children should not 
wear anything which is visible inside the costume. 

•  I-card is mandatory for all the participants. 
• Parents of Pre-Nursery –Grade I, are requested to pick their ward from the green rooms after 

their performance. Parents are requested to send one change over costume with their ward as 
students will hand over the costume to the respective dance in-charges after the event. 

• Rest of the participants (II-XI) will be handed over to the parents only after all the 
performances from their respective green rooms. Costumes will be collected back on 26 Dec 
2018. If your child is absent on that day, please submit the costume on school’s reception with 
proper labelling. In case any child will be unable to submit the costume on 26 December 2018, 
fine of Rs.200/ per day will be charged. 

• Parents are requested not to disturb the teachers in between the programme. 
• Recording of the programme will be uploaded on the school website post event and Parents 

will be informed once it is done. 
 

Eagerly waiting to see you all to make this event memorable! 
 

Warm regards! 
 
 

DR. MANJUSHA JOSHI 
PRINCIPAL 


